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Lowell “Buddy” Mason 
Lowell’s website: 

www.lowellmason.com is a quick 

and easy way to see all the 

different projects that Lowell is 

involved in.  Serving Jesus, and 

loving others have been focal 

points of Judy and Buddy’s life 

together!  Please continue to 

keep them in prayer! 

 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 

Those that JOIN can help with: 

Worship 

    Each Sunday, you and your 
team will help lead worship 
services in the national parks 
for those who live in and visit 
these beautiful areas. 
     Be keeping the ministry in 

prayer as they prepare for the 

upcoming recruitment, training 

and deployment of volunteers! 
http://www.acmnp.com/  

We are so thankful for David and 

Dawn and their faithful service to 

the Lord! 

 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

   David just finished his second 

Master’s Degree at Lincoln 

Christian Seminary.  He will be 

preaching his first sermon since 

graduation on February 24th. 

  He starting work on his doctorate 

and will be involved learning Latin, 

Greek and Hebrew.  He is 

expecting his daughter (a student 

at Dartmouth) to help him with his 

Latin! 

   He continues with his labors in 

the home church in Hawaii. 

 

 
Teaching the Word 

(through our Website)     
  Website continues to set new 

monthly records for pages read 

compared to the same month in 

other years.   After breaking 2000 

pages read several times in 2018, 

we are “down” to start 2019.  We 

still surpass our previous best in 

January by over 400 pages and are 

on target to do the same or better 

in February. 

  To help people keep up with the 

“mobile” food distribution, the 

home page of our website 

contains a link to the next 

Distribution. 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

EXPANDS! 
We regularly are posting on various 

social media sites each week.  Videos 

are recorded with encouraging 

messages and thoughts.  If you have 

ideas for posts, please let us know.  

We also appreciate those that “like” 

and/or COMMENT on our posts!   

Snapchat—34 people are following 

Instagram- 48 people are following 

Twitter—0 people are following 

Facebook—113 people are following   
  Encourage family & friends to 

find and follow us!   

 
   While we don’t have the workers 

and youth to make a VBS viable at 

this time, we ARE working to help 

make offerings in Clio available. 

   We are working to gather 

information and help coordinate the 

VBS’s are Clio area churches.   

Sharing costs/resources will allow 

each congregation to “do more”.  

Compilation of the dates, places, 

times and themes will enable 

families to more easily plan and 

participate in multiple VBS’ through 

the summer months. 

   This is just one more way, God is 

working through us to unite believers 

and make a greater impact in our 

community! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

